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To: ¢

May 19, 2014

Dear Mr.-

Thank you for taking the time to contact me about our nation's gun laws. | appreciate
your input and thoughts on this incredibly important issue.

As a U.S. Representative, | take seriously my responsibility to uphold the Constitution,
including the Second Amendment right of Americans to own guns and defend
themselves. That said, | believe we can uphold the rights of law-abiding citizens to own
firearms while keeping guns out of the hands of criminals and those who are severely
mentally ill. The tragic events in Newtown and Aurora, and before that in Tucson and at
Virginia Tech, make clear that Congress needs to take action to help protect our
citizens, our children, and our law enforcement officials from gun violence.

As a gun owner myself, | support the rights of Americans to own firearms. However, as
a parent and public servant, my heart breaks for those who have lost their lives due to
senseless acts of gun violence. In addition to enforcing existing gun laws, Congress
should take measured actions to protect our citizens while preserving Second
Amendment rights.

For that reason, I'm a cosponsor of legislation that will get extended magazine clips
and military assault weapons off our streets and away from our classrooms. I'm also a
cosponsor of legislation that would strengthen our background check system, to keep
guns out of the hands of known offenders. | also support efforts to increase access to
mental health services and provide teachers and counselors with the training they
need to identify mental illness in young people.

On April 2, 2014 Congressman Steve Stockman (R-TX) introduced the Gun
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Confiscation and Registration Prevention Act, H.R. 4380. This bill would prohibit
federal funding for states or municipalities which maintain a registry of gun ownership
or conduct gun confiscation programs. H.R. 4380 has been referred to the House
Judiciary Subcommittee on Crime, Terrorism, Homeland Security, and

Investigation, upon which | do not serve. Should this legislation come before the House
for a vote during the 113th Congress, | will be sure to keep your views in mind.

| appreciate your taking the time to share your thoughts with me regarding this
serious matter. | am grateful for the trust Delawareans have placed in me and take
seriously my responsibility to represent them in Congress, and | look forward to
serving you in the coming years.

Sincerely,

John Carney

Member of Congress
-« 98

lick here to receive periodic updates from my
office
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